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The Board of Grune finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 

residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board directed the department to take the following actions: 

1. Permits for the youth registration hunt for Mountain Goat in Unit ID will be 

available only in Haines and Skagway, and will be available in mid-July, at the 

srune time other Mountain Goat registration permits are available in those 

locations. 
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